
We are having an open day for the parents of children who 
will start Reception in September 2023 

  This will take place on Monday 21st November 2022  
   9.15am and 2.15pm 

Mayespark is a ‘good’ school where all children are inspired to achieve their best. The 
school has a child centred approach. Children are safe and happy learners.  We celebrate 
the rich diversity of our families and value learning from each other. We are ambitious, 

inclusive and believe in every child’s right to be successful 

Attending the open day is an important part of choosing your child’s 
school. You will tour the school, hear the head and EYFS leader speak and 

have the opportunity to talk to pupils about their experiences  

Places for the open day are limited. If you are interested in attending please register your interest with 
 our school office by Friday 18th November via email office@mayespark.redbridge.sch.uk   

 or call 0208 599 2263 
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New Reception Parents   
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